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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS

CALENDAR

Sept. 20 Final China Study Unit Meeting
Mrs.Kenneth Moore, 336 Woodland Dr. 10:00Sept. 27 Membership Coffee.

Oct. 11

18Oct. Aid and Trade Study Meeting
Oct. 25

8Nov. Mrs. Wylie Dunfee

15Nov. Aid and Trade Study Meeting

Nov.

Dec. 13 Aid and Trade Study Meeting

Jan. 17

Feb. 5 Finance Drive
Feb. Election Laws Study Meeting, this will be a night meeting.7

What’s Aid and Trade? Publications to be Sent

MEMBERSHIP COFFEE

A new League Publication "Foreign Aid 
at the Crossroads" will be our study 
guide.

Development of Human Resources Meeting - New Trends in Education. 
Guest Speaker Mr. Ted Soistman.

The members of the Board feel that 
besides being a public service this will 
be good publicity for League as each 
item will be identified as coming from 
our League.

Mrs. John D. Austin, Editor
5693 Pea Ridge Rd. 736-6982

Vocational Education Study Meeting, Mrs. Wylie Dunfee, 818 13th Avenue 
9:30

Vocational Education Meeting, Consensus to be reached.
818 13th Ave. 9:30

As a League member, are you strangely 
silent when your friends or loved ones 
discuss International Trade or Foreign 
Aid: Do you think GATT is a type of 
Shotgun? If so you need to attend "Aid 
and Trade" — a series of three meetings 
beginning Wed., Oct. 18, from 9:30 to 
11:30 at the Enslow Park Presbyterian 
Church, Babysitter provided. For more 
information call Sue Carlson, 523-5838

Continuing Responsibilities Workshop, Orientation for new members. 
This will be a night meeting conducted by Mrs. E. Henry Broh. Time 
and place will be announced later.

I think everyone will be pleased to know 
that at the Sept. Board meeting it was 
voted to have our publications, Chairman, 
Mrs. Robert Matthews, send League 
material to each of the public libraries 
in the area and to the Campus Christian 
Center. To start off she is sending: 
THE UN TODAY; THE NATIONAL VOTER; FACTS 
AND ISSUES titled, Washington, the 
nations showplace, discussing the polit­
ical situation in the District and the 
League stand for Home Rule.

Our membership coffee this year is being held at the home of Mrs. Kenneth W. Moore, 
Jr., 336 Woodland Dr. at 10:00. Mrs. Neil Gibbins and Mrs. Rodney Schroeder have 
planned an entertaining and informative program to test our political knowledge. 
This is the time to invite all of your friends to come see what League is about. 
We have a follow-up program scheduled for next month to help orientate new members, 
and you can readily see that we have a calendar full of things to interest everyone.

Election Laws Study Meeting, this will be a night meeting

Huntington, W. Va.
September 1967

Mrs. Neil Gibbins, President 
6128 Gideon Road 736-3287
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Books DonatedCHINA

VOCATIONAL EDUCATION CONSENSUS

1.

2.

3-

U.

5_______JDoes your League favor planning at the state level to cover teacher training 
programs, curriculum and facilities and to meet projected labor market trends?

These are the questions from the State Board to be used in arriving at a position on 
the Vocational Education Item:

This meeting will conclude our study of 
"The China Puzzle". We now have plenty 
of copies of this booklet which will be 
available at the meeting.

There will be a China Study Unit Meeting 
at the Enslow Park Presbyterian Church, 
Wed., Sept. 20 from 9:30 to 11:30. Baby­
sitters are provided.

Does your League favor the establishment and expansion of teacher training 
programs for vocational and technical education in state supported schools of 
higher education?

Does your League support adequate state financing for vocational and technical 
education programs?

Does your League support an expanded vocation and technical education system 
for persons of all ages for West Virginia?

Because of people moving so often we must keep alert for new members just to keep 
our membership stable. Because we all know League is so worthwhile we must spread 
the word farther to keep our membership growing.

As soon as school settles down THE 
CHINA PUZZLE books, published by the 
National League Office will be distri­
buted to the social studies teachers 
in the local high schools and to the 
public libraries. Our China study 
group thought this was too informative 
to keep to ourselves so we are dis­
tributing about 20 for the public.

Bringing,not just inviting, is the best way to get women to- come. If you have 
exhausted the potential membership among your acquaintances but would still like to 
bring someone, call Joan Bassford, 525”7510, for the names of people who have 
expressed interest.

Mrs. Howard J. Jackson 
2310 Windham Road 
Charleston, W. Va.25303

There are meetings on Vocational Education scheduled in Oct. and Nov. If you have 
thought about these questions a bit before the meetings you will be better prepared 
to understand the material and better able to reach consensus.
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